HOUSING DEPARTMENT

PUBLIC NOTICE °
i

Pradhan anri Awas Yojanz-Uban

Attention of general public is invited
to the earlier public notices published
in various newspapers on 27.07.2019,
11.08.2019 and 07.09.2019 regarding
online survey under Pradhan Mantri
AwasYojna (Urban) - Housing for All
to assess the housing need in Delhi.

The last date of receiving the online applications has now been

extended upto 31.10.2019.

All desirous persons may now submit online application on

DDA's web portal ‘www.dda.org.in’ upto 31.10.2019.

Please give your feedback on DDA Apps at » coore
Please Visit DDA's website: www.dda.org.in or Dial Toll free No. 1800110332




